
12/02/2020 

MR Peter Kinsey 
65 Castle Circuit AVE 
Seaforth NSW 2092 
pkinseywfh@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0021 - Pittwater Road COLLAROY NSW 2097

I am President of Long Reef SLSC and have been member for 58 years. over that time the 
club house has been built on piecemeal mainly through donations form benefactors and very 
little council money has been spent on actually building the current clubhouse . The current 
clubhouse is well past its use by date and does not cater for the needs of its volunteer 
members in addition constant repairs are needed. As noted previously this will be the first 
complete new clubhouse to cater for our volunteer members now and well into the future. In 
addition the money to build the new clubhouse has been raised by the club itself by way of 
grants and the club itself is putting in a not inconsiderable amount ie any council funds needed 
will with respect be for the associated facilities not the Long Reef SLSC clubhouse itself .It 
goes without saying that I support the DA. 
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